
UNSW Canberra presents OUC with a UNSW Canberra-OUC 90th Anniversary 

Commemorative PhD Scholarship 2015-2019 to mark OUC’s 90
th

 anniversary 

 

On the occasion of the 90th anniversary of Ocean University of China (OUC), a 

delegation led by Prof. John Arnold, Deputy Rector of the University of New South 

Wales Canberra (UNSW Canberra) attended the 90
th

 Anniversary Ceremony of OUC 

and presented OUC with a UNSW Canberra-OUC 90th Anniversary Commemorative 

PhD Scholarship 2015-2019.  

Prof. Li Huajun, Vice President of OUC, met with the delegation on 23 October 

2014 at the Yellow Sea Hotel in Qingdao. “The two universities have enjoyed 

effective collaboration for mutual development during the past few years. Many 

graduates from OUC have achieved PhD degrees at UNSW and we would like to 

sincerely thank UNSW for the excellent education and attention they have 

provided for the OUC graduates”, said Prof. Li in his welcome speech. He also 

expressed his gratitude to UNSW’s generous action to present OUC with scholarships 

for doctoral candidates. “OUC will also endeavor to promote the exchange 

activities with UNSW to better enhance the cooperative ties between our two 

sides,” added Prof. Li. 

Prof. John Arnold also expressed his aspiration to further develop the friendly 

relationship between the two universities. “I would like to welcome more students 

to come and study at UNSW Canberra and wish to witness even closer 

cooperation between us and OUC,” said Prof. Arnold in his speech. 

During the meeting, Prof. Arnold presented OUC with a plaque of the scholarship 

to Prof. Li. The presentation was also attended by representatives from the OUC 

International Office，Finance Department，Graduate School，School of International 

Education, Law and Politics School, and Sino-Australian Research Centre for Coastal 

Management (SARCCM). 

 

 

Prof. Arnold, Deputy Rector, UNSW Canberra, presented OUC with a plaque of the UNSW Canberra-OUC 

90th Anniversary Commemorative PhD Scholarship 2015-2019 to Prof. Li, Vice President of OUC. 


